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June 22, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Advice No. IW-18-0025 
 
To: Illinois Commerce Commission 

527 East Capitol Avenue 
Springfield, Illinois 62794-9280 

 
This notification from Illinois Bell Telephone Company dba AT&T Illinois dba AT&T Wholesale is being 
made pursuant to Illinois Guidebook, Part 2, Section 8, Sheet 1. 
 
A business resale promotional period will be established from July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019. During 
this promotional period, the Carrier's eligible business customers may receive a net effective rate of $5.00 
per month per path for Remote Call Forwarding (RCF) service and unlimited AT&T Local Usage and 
AT&T Message Telecommunications Service. 
 
Carriers eligible customers are business customers who have their exchange access service with another 
carrier and who now establish their exchange access service with the Carrier utilizing the Company's 
resold exchange access service(s). 
 
To qualify for this Promotion, the Call Forwarded number of the RCF service must terminate to an AT&T 
resold business access line (excluding 800 service lines), at the time the Carrier's customer subscribes to 
this Promotion. Carrier's subscribers must order RCF service within 30 days of establishing the qualifying 
exchange access service from the other carrier. Carrier's subscribers may have a maximum of ten RCF 
paths (initial/additional) per billing account participating in this discounted service, and the RCF path(s) 
must be located in the same state where service from the other carrier was located. 
 
If the Carrier's subscriber with this RCF Promotion terminates Carrier's business access line and retains 
the Carrier’s RCF, this Promotion will continue to apply until customer terminates the RCF service.  
 
This Win/Winback Promotion cannot be combined with other RCF promotions or offers, including the 
existing RCF discount offer, which will still be available 
 
Any questions and correspondence regarding this filing should be directed to me on 847-839-3300 or via 
email at mw2731@att.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Michelle Wilcox 
Area Manager – Regulatory Relations 
 


